The Bay of Plenty District Health Board (BOPDHB) has an exciting opportunity for a Consultant Psychiatrist or Medical Officer with an interest in Addiction Medicine, to join the multidisciplinary specialist Addiction Service

	This is the opportunity for you!   

The Bay of Plenty District Health Board (BOPDHB) has an exciting opportunity for a Consultant Psychiatrist or Medical Officer with an interest in Addiction Medicine, to join the multidisciplinary specialist Addiction Service 

The main focus of this role is to provide Opioid Substitution Treatment (OST) for patients across the district in accordance with the New Zealand OST guidelines. Previous experience working in Addiction Medicine would be an advantage but not essential as there are experienced Clinicians who will support the new appointee. The appointee will work with Senior Psychiatrist and Mental Health and Addiction Services Registrar colleagues and have close liaison with General Practitioners and Pharmacists.    

Tauranga is a vibrant city and the surroundings are spectacular with beautiful beaches and countryside in close proximity. The Coromandel, East Cape and Auckland are all an easy drive away, as are the ski fields of the Central Plateau and Lake Taupō.

All applications are to be made online by visiting our website at https://www.bopdhb.health.nz/ or emailing your application through to careers@bopdhb.govt.nz

	Reference: 005000115

	Job Type: Permanent Full Time

	

	Location: Tauranga, New Zealand

	Closing Date: 18/04/2021



